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Monday - Macaroni & Cheese with Cauliflower au Gratin( Vegetarian) 

Tuesday - Beef & Broccoli Stir Fry with Chow Mein Noodles 

Wednesday - Perogies with Garlic Butter, Sour Cream, w/wo Bacon Bits & Vegetables  

Thursday- Butter Chicken with Basmati Rice, Peas, and Carrots (Halal, Gluten Free) 

Friday - Mexican Beef Bowl (Gluten Free) 
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MARCH 10th,2019 

SIGN UP FOR A FREE INTERCULTURAL 
DANCE EXCHANGE! 

 

YOU DON’T HAVE A BE INDIAN TO LEARN  
AND  PERFORM AN INDIAN DANCE! 

 

FOR MORE DETAILS AND TO SIGN UP EMAIL: 
BKAURI1@STUDENT.CONCORDIA.AB.CA 

HOLI: COLOUR RUSH 

To Adrianna for winning the  
$150 draw for participation 
in our study! 

mailto:BKAURI1@STUDENT.CONCORDIA.AB.CA


 
 

Chris Benedict Award 
Awarded to a student who has a positive outlook towards 
school and life and has demonstrated perseverance in the 

face of adversity while inspiring others to also succeed 
when facing adverse conditions. 

Donor:  Concordia Students’ Association 

 

Visit our Financial Aid & Awards website to apply: 

concordia.ab.ca/student-services/financial-aid 
 

Value: $1000 
Application Deadline: March 29, 2019 
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Concordia students are invited to join Concordia 
Counseling Services intern, Melissa Fortuin and 
Mercy Counseling intern, Dana McQuade for the 
following workshops on Anxiety & Depression. 
 
Learn what anxiety and depression are and devel-
op strategies for coping with these disorders. 
 

ANXIETY WORKSHOP: DATES & TIMES 
 
The Anxiety workshops will take place on Tuesdays 
from 3:00 to 4:30 in room HA314. They will run 
from March 5th through April 9. 
 

DEPRESSION WORKSHOP: DATES & TIMES 
 
The Depression workshops will take place on       
Thursdays from 2:30 to 4:00 in room HA019. They 
will start on February 28 and run through April 11. 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like more information, email 
Melissa at melissa.fortuin@concordia.ab.ca 

mailto:melissa.fortuin@concordia.ab.ca


 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

FREE PSYCH ASSESSMENT  
 

We are currently seeking volunteers  to be involved in         a psy-

chological assessment this winter and in the spring.                        

This assessment is part of a graduate student practicum (PSY 637).  

As this is a practicum course, there is no charge for the assessment. 

Concordia staff,  students and family members are eligible to      

participate. The assessment will involve approximately 4 hours of 

your time. If interested, contact Dr. Jamie Dyce at                         

jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.  Your participation is appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you want to spend 4 months conducting a paid internship                      

(in English) through our partner university Unochapeco in Santa         

Catarina state/Brazil? Our partner also generously offers the               

following: local transportation and  accommodation!  If interested, 

please contact  Zuzana Ritzer at  zuzana.ritzer@concordia.ab.ca.  
 

Deadline to apply: March 29, 2019 

PAID INTERNSHIP IN BRAZIL 

mailto:jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca
mailto:zuzana.ritzer@concordia.ab.ca.


 
 

NATIONAL COLLEGE HEALTH ASSESSMENT (NCHA) SURVEY 
 

All CUE students are eligible and invited to participate! 
 

Why Should I Take the Survey? To help assess student  health 
behaviours in order to provide better services and support for 

Concordia students. 

 Survey takes about 20-30 minutes to complete. 

 Survey open from 28 February 2019 to 25 March  2019.         

Check your CUE email to participate.  

How Will the Results Be Used? To develop wellness  program 
and services for CUE. 
 

Take the survey and you will be automatically entered in a random draw for one of five $50 gift cards!  
 

For more information or any concerns contact: surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca 
 

NCHA Student  

Health Survey 
 

 
 

 
Your Health Matters   

Take the time to be heard 
We are listening 

 

mailto:surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca


 
 



 
 



 
 

 
OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT 

2018 T2202A’S: AVAILABLE ONLINE 
 

The T2202A is your official tax receipt used to claim the eligible educational expenses 
for the tax year on your income Tax return. The form includes the amount of tuition 

that can be claimed as well as the number of months eligible for the education deduction. 
 
The 2018 T2202A is now available through online services for students on Concordia’s web site. 
 
http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________

___ 
 

WINTER TERM TUITION IS PAST DUE!  
 
If you have not paid your winter term fees, they are now past due. 
Students who owe are encumbered from some online services and interest is 
being charged. 

 
You can check your account information online through Concordia’s website at: 
http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 
 
If you anticipate student loan payments, please ensure that we have received your student loan payment 
by checking your balance online. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Accounts: 780-479-9206 or email 
studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca   
 
 


